clerk6102@outlook.com

From: Miller, Rebecca <RMiller@kierwsp.co.uk>
Sent: 13 December 2018 08:55

To: Miller, Rebecca

Subject: A422 bridge Farthinghoe update

Good morning.

Work is progressing well on the repairs to the bridge and we are on schedule to complete prior to
Christmas. The works started on Monday November 19 and are on a four week programme, weather
dependent. We did lose a couple of days due to the weather but remain on course to reopen the road for
Christmas.

The pre-fabricated unit arrived on site and we started to install Monday 3™ December.

The carriageway has been inspected and we are going to carry out repairs to various parts of it before
reopening it to traffic.

Please feel free to share this and encourage people to join the mailing list by just emailing me -
rmiller@kierwsp.co.uk

If you do not wish to receive information please let me know and | will remove you from the mailing list.
Information is also on this factsheet on the Northamptonshire County Council website. Factsheet

| will update next week.

Kind regards.

Rebecca.



